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Dear Parents & Students, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to support our students' academic 

journey, I want to highlight some important aspects of their education that require your 

attention and involvement. 

1. Home Follow-Up on Assignments 
It is crucial that we work together to ensure that our students are fulfilling their 

assignments and meeting due dates. Your support at home can significantly impact 

their academic performance. Regularly checking in on their work helps them stay 

organized and committed, ensuring they do their best and do not lose marks that could 

negatively affect their overall academic level. 

2. Encouraging Independent Work 
We have noticed some instances where parents may be helping too much with 

homework, including writing assignments for their children. While your support is 

invaluable, it is essential for students to complete their work independently. If 

assignments are not done by the student, they may receive a zero, which will impact 

their grades and hinder their progress toward meeting academic standards. 

3. New Green Card Policy 
Starting Sunday, March 16, 2025, students with green cards will not be permitted to 

remain outside the school gates for extended periods. Instead, they will be directed to 

enter the school as the teachers' supervision shifts conclude. This change aims to 

ensure the safety and well-being of all students. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child’s education. Together, 

we can create an environment that fosters learning and encourages our students to reach 

their full potential. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Hanan Nassar 

ELS Primary Headmistress 

Date : Thursday 13th March 2025 

 


